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Announcement of China Railway Group Limited  

on Entry into Agreement for Significant Overseas Project 

 

The board of directors of China Railway Group Limited (the “Company”) and all the directors 

hereby undertake that this announcement does not have any false or misleading statements 

or any material omissions, and assume the joint and several liability for the truthfulness, 

accuracy and completeness of the contents.  

 

Recently, the China-Indonesia High-Speed Railway Contractor Consortium (the “Consortium”) in 

which the Company has participated, and PT Kereta Cepat Indonesia China in which the Company’s 

controlling shareholder, CRECG, holds stakes, have entered into an Engineering Procurement 

Construction (the “EPC”) contract at Jakarta, the capital of Indonesia for the Jakarta-Bandung 

high-speed railway project. Under the EPC contract, the Consortium will undertake the design, 

procurement, and construction as the general contractor for a construction period of 36 months; the 

EPC contract sum amounts to USD4.701 billion (equivalent to approximately RMB32.4 billion at the 

exchange rate on 6 April). Specific proportions of work that will be undertaken by each member of 

the Consortium will be subject to further discussion.  

Located in the west of Java, the Indonesia Jakarta-Bandung high-speed railway will connect the 

Indonesian capital, Jakarta, to Bandung. The first phase of the railway is 143 kilometers long, and 

will be constructed and operated in a mode of China-Indonesia joint venture. The railway is to be 

built in accordance with Chinese standards of railway design, construction and final acceptance, and 

is to be operated with China-manufactured electric multiple units with a maximum designed speed at 

350 kilometers per hour. The signing of the EPC contract marks a milestone progress for 

China-Indonesia cooperation in railways; it also marks the commencement of implementing the 

Jakarta-Bandung high-speed railway project, a project of significance at the early stage of the “One 

Belt, One Road” initiative. 

Further announcements will be made upon determination of the proportion of work that the Company 

will undertake.  

 

Notice is hereby given.  

 

The Board of Directors of 

China Railway Group Limited 

7 April 2017 


